Township of Union Education Foundation

P.O. Box 1282

Union, NJ 07083

908-851-9869

Ronnie McDowell, President	
Township of Union Board of Education	
Morris Ave.	
Union, NJ 07083	April 12, 2021
Dear Mr. McDowell:	
The Township of Union Education would like to request use of the playground at Livingston School for a painting fundraiser to be held on May 20, 2021, with a rain date of May 27, 2021 from 5:30 pm to 9:30 pm, which will include time for set up and clean up.	
We would also to also request that we be supplied several tables to be used for the fundraiser.	
All painting supplies for the activity will be provided by the Township of Union Education Foundation.	
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.	

Susan Lipstein, President

Sincerely,

Township of Union Education Foundation